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February 11, 2025

Dear High School Senior,

Exciting news from the South San Francisco Chamber of Commerce! We are proud to offer college scholarships to support your academic and vocational goals. Whether you’re planning to attend a university, community college, or trade school, this is a great opportunity to help you take the next step in your journey.

If you are a South San Francisco resident and enrolled—or planning to enroll—in higher education, we encourage you to apply. Our selection process focuses on these key areas:

· Community Involvement and Volunteerism
· Leadership and Participation in Extracurricular Activities (including sports)
· Academic Performance and Future Goals
· A Well-Rounded Resume
· Personal Resilience and Overcoming Challenges

What You’ll Need to Submit:
· 2025 Scholarship Application
· Resume
· 300-Word Essay (Topics are outlined on the application. Submit a hard copy or complete it online: 	https://forms.gle/pvjtp7HbYF9APD3i6)
· Certified Academic Transcripts

All documents must be submitted as hard copies and received at the Chamber office by 4:00 PM on Thursday, March 27, 2025.

Submit to:
South San Francisco Chamber of Commerce
213 Linden Avenue, South San Francisco, CA 94080

A selection committee will review all submissions. Scholarship recipients will be notified and invited to the Scholarship Awards Luncheon on Thursday, April 17, 2025, where they will be honored and presented with their awards.

We look forward to receiving your application! If you have any questions, feel free to contact us at 650-588-1911 or info@ssfchamber.com.

Warm regards,
Kevin Williams
Chairman, Education Scholarship Committee
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